
Hello all; I hope you had a good Christmas celebration 
with New Year still to come.  

 
We had our first venture out in the hope of  finding a new 
home that suits our needs following the closure of our 
beloved Deanwater. This was held at the Stanneylands 
Hotel, which, I think, is quite acceptable and has potential 
that we can build a relationship over time. However I have 
had mixed comments about the new venue so we’ll see!  that 
sloping car park is going to be a challenge for anyone opening or 
closing the door on a TD, TE or TF! - B’er T’er.  
 

I do belive any venue is on a hiding to nothing until we have 
tried a few options, and got the Deanwater out of our minds.  
 
So far I have a short list of three places to try and for January 
let’s try The Pinewood Hotel in Handforth village.  
 
Although the manager is most enthusiastic about our using 
the hotel I have some reservations, but, saying that, let’s give 
it a whirl and not judge until we’ve experienced it.  
 
Our next meeting falls on Tuesday January 2nd, so let’s 
gather at our usual 7 ish at: The Pinewood Hotel (Best 

Western Plus) 180 Wilmslow Road, Handforth SK9 3LF and 
give it a try. 
 
One important thing to remember, as you arrive in reception, 
there is a screen on a post where you must enter your 
registration number to avoid parking charges. There isn’t an 
option for ‘car meeting’ and I can’t remember what I selected  
but it was something like ‘one day’  
 
The manager said she will arrange the tables in the dining 
room to suit our needs but on this first night we will do that for 
ourselves as we think fit. I’ve included pictures of the menu 
- apologies for the quality! 
 
I’m looking forward to meeting you in 2024 with all the 
festivities behind us.  
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As I said last month - if there’s only one Alvis in the car park you 
know whose it’ll be! 



 


